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The Honorable John Barker, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 285A-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Barker: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2408 by House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2408 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2408 would authorize the Kansas Historical Society to convey, without consideration, 

to the Iowa Tribe of Kansas and Nebraska all of the rights, title and interest of certain state real 

property located in Doniphan County, Kansas. 

 

 The Kansas Historical Society estimates transferring the Iowa, Sac and Fox Mission 

property to the Iowa Tribe of Kansas and Nebraska would reduce annual expenditures maintenance 

of the property by $5,745, of which $1,200 is from the State General Fund.  Any fiscal effect 

associated with HB 2408 is not reflected in The FY 2022 Governor’s Budget Report.  

 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Matthew Chappell, Historical Society  


